

UNIT 2 - READING TEST 6

A.- Read the text. Complete the sentence. Use a word from the text.

Danielle is an engineer, but she used to be a singer. When she was in high school, she was in the drama club and the choir. She learned how to sing very well, and she used to play an instrument, too. She played the violin in the school orchestra. She used to love playing the violin, and she also used to love singing.

When Danielle graduated from college, she got a job as a singer in a club. The work was hard because she worked all week and got home very late every night. She didn't like this job. She said, "I used to love singing, but now I don't like it." She decided to stop.

Now she has a job as an engineer. She works five days a week and gets home at 5:00, so she has time for her hobbies. On the weekend, she sings for her friends at parties and sometimes she plays the violin, too. She is much happier than she used to be.

1. Danielle didn't use to be an _____.
2. In high school, Danielle used to sing in the _____.
3. Danielle used to play the _____.

B.- Read the text. Choose *True* or *False*.

1. After college, Danielle worked as a singer.
A) True
B) False
2. At her new job, Danielle gets home very late every night.
A) True
B) False
3. Danielle prefers her new job to her old one.
A) True
B) False

C.- Read the text. Choose *True* or *False*.

Dear Student,

Consider the benefits of living on campus!

If you live on campus, you will meet a lot of people. This will help you make friends and find people to study with after class.

You will also be closer to your teachers. If you have questions, you can go to their offices and get help. Also, if you live on campus, you will be closer to the library. This may give you a place to study late at night if you have a test.

Living on campus is not very expensive. If you share a room with another person, you won't have to pay a lot of money. You might also save money on gas because you won't have to drive every day. You can just walk to class, and this means you might get to class earlier.

Think about it. You will meet new people, be close to your teachers, and save money. If you consider all of these advantages, you will agree that living on campus might be the right choice for you.

Campus Housing Department

1. The writer of the text doesn't want students to live on campus.
A) True B) False
2. The text lists a number of advantages of living on campus.
A) True B) False
3. The text suggests that students won't be closer to the library for studying.
A) True B) False

D.- Read the text. Choose the best answer to the question about the text.

1. According to the text, what is one benefit of meeting more people?
A) making friends to study with
B) finding a roommate
C) knowing more teachers
2. According to the text, what is one benefit of being closer to teachers?
A) Students will get to class faster.
B) Students can visit them and ask questions.
C) Students can study with them.
3. What does the text not mention as a way to save money?
A) sharing a room
B) walking to class
C) using the library

E.- For each question, choose the correct answer..

Three great TV shows

A *Active Art*

Active Art is a new show for 12–15-year-olds. Each week, the world-famous artist Tony Moldino shows viewers how to make an amazing work of art. He's great in front of the camera and surprisingly funny. Last week's show was all about painting faces. This week, it's drawing with pencil and next week, it's digital photography. You can see *Active Art* every Tuesday and Thursday at 5.00 p.m.

B *Dance!*

Dance! is a new drama for teenagers, about the lives of teachers and students at a dance school in New York. The most important person in the story is Tina Giles, a young girl from a poor part of town who dreams of becoming a big star. On her first day at the school she meets Joe, Heather and John. They become close and together they have many exciting adventures. *Dance!* is on every Monday night at 7.00.

C *You and Me*

The new series of *You and Me* returns this Saturday at 16.00 p.m. with a special show that's twice as long as usual. This show is perfect for the whole family to watch together, as everyone will find something to laugh at. Each week, we get a different story about the life of Harriet, a high school student. In this week's episode, her younger brother gets a part in the school play. Harriet wants to be in the play too and does everything she can think of to make this happen!

- 1 Which show is on twice a week?
A Active Art B Dance! C You and Me
- 2 Which show is about a group of friends?
A Active Art B Dance! C You and Me
- 3 Which show teaches you how to do something?
A Active Art B Dance! C You and Me
- 4 Which show is a comedy?
A Active Art B Dance! C You and Me
- 5 Which show is about someone who wants to change her life?
A Active Art B Dance! C You and Me
- 6 Which show has a well-known star?
A Active Art B Dance! C You and Me
- 7 Which show is good for people of all ages?
A Active Art B Dance! C You and Me